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November 8th, 2019	

[bookmark: _GoBack]To The Bethels of British Columbia

This letter is a reminder from the Board of Trustees that vaping is considered the same as smoking and therefore not allowed at any Bethel or Job’s Daughters Functions. Under our BC Guidelines we do not allow smoking, and that includes vaping or e-cigarettes.

Thank You
Edith Peatman
Grand Guardian
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